
 

You became a vet because you love animals and keeping pets healthy is 

your passion…    We know you wouldn’t forsake homeless dogs and cats 

so why is the PVMA doing just that by standing in the way of  

legislation that would outlaw carbon monoxide euthanasia  

once and for all in Pennsylvania?  

The gas chamber is a cruel and inhumane way 

to euthanize animals.   20 or more states have 

already outlawed its barbaric use.  It is actually 

less expensive and safer for both animals and 

humans to utilize sodium pentobarbital. 
 

Lobbying by the PVMA has prevented at least 

one bill banning PA gas chambers from passing 

in the last legislative session.   
 

Will you allow your professional organization 

to delay its passage yet again by blocking  

PA Senate Bill 969? 

WHAT YOU CAN DO 

1.  Contact PVMA president Mark Fox 

(mfox@pavma.org) and executive  

director Charlene Wandzilak 

(cwandzilak@pvma.org) at 717.220.1437 

and INSIST they stop blocking  

PA Senate Bill 969. 
 

2.  Contact your state representative and 

senator and let them know you SUPPORT 

Senate Bill 969 to abolish PA’s companion 

animal gas chambers. 
 

Thanks for all you do for the animals. 

 

TO:   ______________________________________ 

 

         ______________________________________ 

 

        ______________________________________ 

 

        ______________________________________ 

 

A Message From: 
 

________________________________________ 

I support PA Senate Bill 969 


